
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           
       266 West End Ave. 

         Shirley, NY 11967 
         (631) 395-6244 
         debra_cornell@hotmail.com 
 
         13 June 2002 
 
From:  Debra M. Cornell, FC 18-6 (1SR) 
To:  All members of 18-06 
 
Subject:  JUNE - FLOTILLA COMMANDERS BRIEF 
  
1. A young Boaters course is now being planned. Date TBA. 
 
2. The National Convention will be held in Orlando, Fla. On 

August 30-Sept. 1,2002. There are many interesting workshop 
and conference. At night, there is a Banquet on Saturday 
and on Friday, there is Fun Night.  We already have a four 
people from Flotilla 18-06 coming down for the convention. 
The more, the merrier. 

 
3. TCT training is back. All crew and coxswain and radio 

watchstanders are required to complete this class every 5 
years. The date for the next class is Saturday, 19 October 
2002 at Group Moriches at 0900. It is an 8-hour class. 
Cornell caterers will supply lunch. 

 
4. Division COW is temporarily set for Dec. 8th at the NCO club 

at the Air National Guard Base in West Hampton Beach. 
 
5. Mandatory Workshop for Operations is done except for a few.  
 
6. AUXDATA is in full swing. You must use the current forms, 

so all activity may be entered correctly. 
 
7. The Memorial Day Parade went well. I would like to thank 

Jim Cornell, Donna Ruiz, Greg Sarafin, and Gene Mchugh for 
their participation. 

 
8. Boat Crew program training is getting a late start due to 

our boat status. 
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9. Greg Armstrong is doing a great job getting in touch with 

new members. 
 
10. The Open house at Group Moriches as cancelled due to the 

weather.  The Open House at Station Shinnecock went well 
with Don Daniels, Jim Cornell, Greg Armstrong, and Greg 
Sarafin participation from Flotilla 18-06 

 
11. On 6th of June Jim Cornell and I gave a boating safety talk 

to the members of Waterways.  All went well. 
 
12. We also scheduled many VSC stations. Waterways on the 8th of 

June which went well. Plans now being made with Center 
Yacht Club and Senix Marina. 

 
 
 
. 
       DEBRA M. CORNELL. 


